Team Waikato MG Annual Report 2016

It has been a quite year for Team Waikato, with only three runs since August

2015.
The Christmas Run on Sunday 22" November was organised by Stuart

Thomson and Janene Hunkin. An excellent drive ending at Matamata for

Lunch.

A mystery run organised by Tricia and | on Sunday 13" March ended with
a visit to the Tree Church at Ohaupo. We were joined by several cars from

Auckland. A pot luck gourmet lunch was enjoyed by all who attended.

A Mid Winter Run organised by Dave and Jenny Hawkins was held on

Sunday 24™ July. An excellent run on back country roads to our lunch venue
at the Alexandra Hotel Pirongia. After a two hour lunch break we then drove
to Summerset Down The Lane, a retirement village were the residents viewed

the MG cars before we enjoyed afternoon tea.

Tricia and | have decided after four years to retire from the position of
Co-ordinators for Team Waikato MG. As | write this report we have not had

any members prepared to take on this position.

Alan & Tricia Wallace



